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Hampton Junior School 

 
     

Monday 5th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 4 Food Technology Week 

 

During the week of Monday 13th June, your child will be taking part in food technology week where they will be 

making stuffed peppers. 

At the start of the week, the children will be able to sample three different flavours of couscous and decide on 

their favourite recipe. They will design their own stuffed pepper using one of the flavours and any other additional 

ingredients they wish to bring in.  

We will provide each child with peppers, couscous, flavourings and cheese. If your child wishes to add any 

additional toppings (such as black olives or ham) they will need to bring them in a labelled pot on the day they 

are cooking.  4B and 4W will be cooking on Thursday 22nd June and 4P and 4S will be cooking on Friday 23rd  

June. 

If your child has any allergies or special dietary requirements, please could you let their class teacher know. 

In order to try and do our bit for the planet and avoid buying plastic cutlery, please could we ask that your child 

comes into school with a spoon on Monday 19th June for food tasting.  They will need to bring in a fork and knife 

in a named plastic bag on the day that they are cooking and hand this to the class teacher in the morning. Class 

teachers will look after the bags (for safety!) and they will be returned at the end of the day.  

Many thanks  

 

Year 4 Team  

 


